
1202 (1/21)

Welcome

Moda Health and Delta Dental of Oregon and Alaska normally 
requires new group applications be submitted and received by the 
10th of the month prior to the effective date. At your direction, we 
have accepted the application for this group after the 10th.

Because we are accepting this information after the 10th, we are 
asking you to acknowledge that all aspects of your group’s set-up 
may not be completed by the 1st. Your group’s information may not be 
completely set up in the system, the member’s identification cards may 
not be ready and in the member’s hands prior to the effective date.

Moda Health and Delta Dental is committed to completing this 
process in a timely fashion and will commit to providing your group 
set-up as timely as possible. Again, thank you for your business!

Best Regards,

Jason Gootee
VP, Sales & Strategic Market Development

                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Group Administrator/Authorized Representative          Producer/Agent
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